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House Competition   
TEAM CUP  

ROWLING EINSTEIN FRANK THUNBERG 

98 70 90 80 
 

TEAM READING CUP 

ROWLING EINSTEIN FRANK THUNBERG 

170 159 190 135 

 
Reading Success  
Congratulations to all readers who have achieved reading merits since 
returning to school. As a school, so far this term we have collectively read 

2,993,823 words.  Well done to our Year 4’s for reading the most over the 

half-term holiday and Ama Addo for gaining 50 Accelerated Reader points.  
 
Follow our exciting learning journey on Twitter: 

@AttenboroughSc1  https://twitter.com/AttenboroughSc1 

 
Kingfisher Awards: For outstanding conduct during break and lunchtimes 
 

Friday 2nd October 

  Joshua Poland (Bielefeld Class)    Amelie Wallace (Dortmund Class) 

 

Key Events  
 

Tuesday 17th November  
Y2 Phonics Screening 

 
Wednesday 16th December  
  Last day of Autumn term 

 
Tuesday 5th January 2021 

First Day of the Spring term 
 

May 2021 
Year 2 SAT Assessment 

window opens  
 

Monday 10th-Friday 14th 
May 2021 

Y6 SAT Assessments  
 

Week beginning Monday 
7th June 2021 

Year 1 Phonic Screening 
 (1 week) and  

Y4 Multiplication Tables 
Check Assessment  

(3 weeks)  
 

 

Short update from Mr Chapman 
 

I wished to thank all for the super response and adherence to the increasing 
COVID restrictions necessary in school at present. It’s really pleasing to see our 
attendance continuing to increase, standing today at 98% as a school. Hopefully, 
this will continue to increase as we head into December. The teaching, support, 
administrative and site teams are all doing an amazing job in ensuring as a 
school we continue in difficult circumstances to strive for excellence. I would 
like to wish a warm welcome to Mr Bell who joins our site team as we continue 
to re-develop and improve our extensive school grounds.  
Next week, I will be sharing some very exciting news about correspondence 
between our Year 3/4 Dortmund Class and Sir David Attenborough!  
Have a relaxing and safe weekend all…   
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WE CARE - Headteacher Award Winners 

Congratulations to the following learners for winning our WE CARE Headteacher Award 
 
Friday 13th November 
Iris Gallagher, Oliver Hall, Connor Gallagher, Emily Tuivonovono, Tadeo Baleiwasawasa and Oliver 
Chapman  
 

Gold Merit success this week 
Congratulations to  Amelie Wallace for achieving her Gold Merit Award (30 merits).  
 
 
 

 

This term’s whole school attendance as of 13.11.20 = 98.0%     

 
 

Class Attendance Awards  
Well done to FS2 Detmold, Year 1 Bielefeld, Year 2 Hameln, Year 3/4 Dortmund and Y5/6 Berlin for winning 
our Highest Attendance Award this week all achieving 100%. 
 

 
Week beginning 9th November        
 

  
 
FS2 Detmold (100%)         Y1 Bielefeld (100%) 
 
 
 

 
Y2 Hameln (100%)            Y3/4 Dortmund (100%)        Y5/6 Berlin (100%)                                                         

   
 
 

 
New student voice organisations  
Congratulations to our new student ambassadors, councillors and officers, all of whom were elected by their 
peers during our school election day. Many impressive speeches were shared and thank you to all who ran for a 
position. Thank you also to Mr Sherwin for organising the elections and leading these organisations alongside 
Miss Blair. I look forward to working with all in the future to continue to improve our school together.  
 
Sports Ambassadors: Connor Gallagher, Finlay Gilbride, Paige Alcock and Kyle Alcock  
 
School Councillors : Ashton Nervais, James Hall, James Anders and Ama Addo 
 
Environment Officers: Luca Wallace, Ruby Hounsell, Amelie Wallace and Hailey Holden 
 
Yours sincerely,  
  

 

 

 
Mr. Chapman  
Headteacher  


